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Update: December Charity Drive 
Benefiting the Ronald McDonald House Charities of KC 

 

AIChEKC would like to thank all of the members who joined us for the December 
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overwhelming generosity and support for the Ronald McDonald House Charities of 
Kansas City!  Over $200 in cash donations, as well as several items from their 
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continuing our support of the Ronald McDonald House in 2014!  Please read this 
note of thanks from RMHCKC: 
 
 American Institute of Chemical Engineers, 
 
  Thank you for your thoughtful gift and support for the 
 families we assist.  Your recent donation of cash and Wish List items 
 is truly appreciated.  We endeavor to help provide the comforts of 
 home to families dealing with the trauma of a sick child, and gifts 
 like yours help us to provide that assistance.  Please know that your 
 act of kindness  
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